
From: Phil & Loumar Sondeen  
Sent: Monday, October 16, 2017 1:40 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Cottages at Barton Green 

 
I whole heartedly object to the TRANSIENT STUDENT HOUSING proposed off Pontiac Trail.  
  
It seems that the Northside of AA is the dumping ground for huge undesirable housing 
units to be built. Certainly the proposed development will do nothing to enhance the 
life of Northside Ann Arbor area residents and will only add to the traffic on Pontiac. 
This is worse  than Arrowwood which was dumped on Northsiders 
years ago. At least Arrowwood has families and not a lot of unsupervised youngsters. 
  
Who is profiting from this endeavor? Who “greased the skids’ that  allowed this project  
to be okayed?? 
  
Loumar Sondeen 
359 Brookside Dr. 
Ann Arbor, MI 48105 
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